
The RealReal Provides Notice of Dial-In Information for Hearing on 
Proposed Settlement of Derivative Action 
San Francisco, Feb. 2, 2022 – The RealReal (Nasdaq: REAL) – the world’s largest online market place for 
authenticated, resale luxury goods – today provided notice of the dial-in information for the hearing on 
the proposed settlement of the derivative action. 

On December 17, 2021, the Company issued a press release and filed a Form 8-K notifying shareholders 
that the Court presiding over the derivative action would hold a hearing (the “Settlement Hearing”) on 
February 10, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. EST before the Honorable Leonard P. Stark, U.S. District Court, District of 
Delaware. The Court has ordered that the Settlement Hearing be conducted telephonically, and, thus, 
the Company is advising shareholders of the following dial-in information to listen to the hearing:  
Dial-in - 877-832-2969; Code – 1407295237. 

You may obtain further information by contacting Plaintiffs’ Counsel at: Timothy Brown, The Brown Law 
Firm, P.C., 767 Third Avenue, Suite 2501, New York, NY 10017, Telephone: (516) 922-5427, E-mail: 
tbrown@thebrownlawfirm.net; or Garam Choe, Bragar Eagel & Squire, P.C., 810 Seventh Avenue, Suite 
620, New York, NY 10019, Telephone: (212) 308-5858, E-mail: choe@bespc.com. Please Do Not Call the 
Court or Defendants with Questions About the Settlement. 

 


